
May 1, 2024 

Network Participation Request Deadlines in 2024 

Dear Providers, 

As announced in a recent press release and as posted on our website here, Piedmont 
Community Health Plan (Piedmont) will discontinue offering health insurance plans after 
December 31, 2024. 

This change affects providers seeking participation in our network as follows: 

 Applications for network participation with Piedmont will not be accepted after June 1,
2024 if the practice with which the individual is affiliated is not in-network with
Piedmont at the time of application.

 Applications for network participation with Piedmont will not be accepted after
September 1, 2024 if the practice with which the individual is affiliated is in-network
with Piedmont at the time of application.

 Effective June 1, 2024, providers who will be joining a practice that is currently
participating with Piedmont may reach out to our Provider Relations team at
PCHPProviderRelations@PCHP.net. Network Request Forms will no longer be
available on our website after May 31.

Please note:  

Timely filing remains at 365 days. All authorization rules apply. 

Piedmont plans to wind down our business in a manner that best serves our existing 
customers and meets all regulatory requirements during a transition period that will 
continue throughout 2025 and some period beyond. 

https://pchp.net/index.php/press-release-04-18-2024/file.html

